

Video: The Concept of Social Distancing in Schools

By Leigh Dundas Region: USA

Theme: Intelligence, Media Disinformation,

Science and Medicine

Global Research, June 29, 2020
Leigh Dundas's Facebook 15 June 2020

Many educators and parents are struggling with the concept of social distancing in schools. Here are some lesser known facts about social distancing and isolation:

- It was developed 70 years ago by the CIA to break down enemies of state.
- It is the equivalent of smoking 15 cigarettes a day AND being an alcoholic.
- It doubles the risk of death, and destroys the part of the brain responsible for learning.

To learn more about the secret military meeting in Canada in the 1950's that gave rise to social distancing and isolation techniques – and to learn the basis for the "six foot distance rule" during times of COVID — watch this video.

Bottom line? The CA Department of Education has no business deploying CIA protocols — still used to this day to break down enemies because they are more effective than physical torture — against kindergardeners in classrooms.

Particularly since adoption of the 6 foot rule will force CA schools into a hybrid "remote learning" model – where students will only be able to be on-campus part time – which will unfairly disadvantage the 43% of California's students who are from lower socio-economic families. By fifth grade, these children are already testing 2-3 years behind their counterparts. Because they are poor, they often do not have any parent home with them during the day, and further lack computers and consistent internet connections.

To deploy remote learning against these children is an educational death sentence – simply put, they will never catch up to their peers.

Call and email California State Department of Education and Superintendent Tony Thurmond (916-319-0800 and sbe@cde.ca.gov) — and do the same with your County Board of Education, your local school district and your child's principal — and tell them: NO SOCIAL DISTANCING, and NO REMOTE LEARNING.

PS: For those concerned about sending kids to school this Fall, there is good news:

- A child's risk of dying from COVID is 0.0%, per the CDC.
- No child has passed on COVID to a family member or third party (they do not transmit).

Visit www.Citizens-Rights.org (resource tab) for more data.

*

Note to readers: please click the share buttons above or below. Forward this article to your email lists. Crosspost on your blog site, internet forums. etc.

The original source of this article is <u>Leigh Dundas's Facebook</u> Copyright © <u>Leigh Dundas</u>, <u>Leigh Dundas's Facebook</u>, 2020

Comment on Global Research Articles on our Facebook page

Become a Member of Global Research

Articles by: Leigh Dundas

Disclaimer: The contents of this article are of sole responsibility of the author(s). The Centre for Research on Globalization will not be responsible for any inaccurate or incorrect statement in this article. The Centre of Research on Globalization grants permission to cross-post Global Research articles on community internet sites as long the source and copyright are acknowledged together with a hyperlink to the original Global Research article. For publication of Global Research articles in print or other forms including commercial internet sites, contact: publications@globalresearch.ca

www.globalresearch.ca contains copyrighted material the use of which has not always been specifically authorized by the copyright owner. We are making such material available to our readers under the provisions of "fair use" in an effort to advance a better understanding of political, economic and social issues. The material on this site is distributed without profit to those who have expressed a prior interest in receiving it for research and educational purposes. If you wish to use copyrighted material for purposes other than "fair use" you must request permission from the copyright owner.

For media inquiries: publications@globalresearch.ca